
 

 
Indiana Employers: New Veteran Benefits & Services Poster 

 
If you are an Indiana Employer with 51 or more full time employees, you have a new poster. 

The Indiana Department of Labor recently released the new Veteran Benefits & Services poster, 
which must be posted by employers with 51 or more full-time equivalent (FTE) employees. It 
should be displayed in a conspicuous place where employees are sure to see it. 

You can find the poster here. 

We know you most likely get emails all the time encouraging you to buy new posters. This 
update, and any that you get from HR Affiliates, is legit and doesn’t cost you more than the 
paper to print it.  We make things EZ. 

 

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/a65af973/d84iaMDd3EuxLl4hhiH64A?u=https://u4664138.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.-2BvR921dwSdNdTO8WsXTOoMAcZkAt9bfNjgOwl0glF7KgiA6xAnwUFjbQ0OnwX1Eue4yUDi8ikiWLZI50o4wO6g-3D-3Dwl_2_-2FbYMfwYTjebzVL6-2FpuH7JrS26hRYYVD5Dq2Ltb2MITtdKz9BsL0WXz9g2C-2B6z0zpIAoNjlu4IBVvTEm0n1LNXnFHTQVZ9xVTmy0gtHI89n90C4QFw-2FyfbISuYsGTlK4yEO-2FuHBfBTxF-2BlnnMXGkdl3auJmPV7TGaGdP5ixgR0QCypNYGGAGutsKFtPESWydKK17Krq3asMyIsIWFYozde5NEhn3NPtKhVj924teKxZ0vJI5gLJb2on2FlsUXKuNI

